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PARASHAT BEREISHEET 
SHABBAT TIMES  

Candle Lighting  
Earliest with bracha 5:42 pm 
Standard 6:36 pm 
Mishna Yomit 6:15 pm 
Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat/Ma’ariv—Main Sanctuary 6:30 pm 

SHABBAT 
Shacharit—Beit Midrash 7:30 am 
Shacharit—Main Sanctuary 8:45 am 
Latest Shema 10:12 am  
Daf Yomi 4:30 pm 
Mishna Yomit 5:30 pm 
Rabbi’s Shiur 5:50 pm 

6:20 pm 
Ma’ariv 7:25 pm 
Shabbat Ends 7:29 pm 

Weekly Bulletin 
Congregation Torah Ohr 

This Shabbat is Shabbat Mevorchim. Rosh Chodesh Cheshvan is on Sunday, October 15 and 
Monday, October 16. The new moon will make its first appearance on Saturday evening,  

33 minutes and 1 chelek after 6:00 pm Jerusalem time.  
The final time for Kiddush Levana this month will be Motza’ai Shabbat, October 28th. 

 Sisterhood invites you to join us for a 

Shabbat Mevorchim Kiddush 
Immediately following the 8:45am Shacharit 

(please wait for Kiddush to be said in the Sanctuary) 
 

Thank you to our sponsors:  
Jayne Rothman in memory of her mother, Pessie bat Shmuel ה‘ע  
Sholom Sanders in memory of his wife, ה ‘בלומא רחל בת יוסף חיים ע  

Weekday Times Can Be Found on Page 2 
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Sisterhood invites you to join us for the  
Ruth Fruchter/Berdie Schiffenbauer Women’s Amen  

Rosh Chodesh Cheshvan Davening:  
 

Sunday, October 15th at 9:15 am in the West Wing Sanctuary. 
 

Thank you to our sponsors:  
Paula & Bob Bromberg, Francine Cappell, Sylvia Dorfman, Pearl & Joe Farbowitz, Terri Farkas,  
Marsha Federbush, Sondra & Martin Fisch, Jackie Fruchtman, Jack Gillman, Natalie Goldstein,  

Barbara & Bill Gononsky, Roslyn Greenberg Haskell, Lee & Harvey Greenberg,  
Karen & Rabbi Kenneth Greene, Steven Hamburger, Dr Debbie Indyk, Judith Jeremias,  
Cheryl & Irwin Keller, Abe & Lydia Krauss, Nina & Bob Levine, Sara & Koppy Maryles,  

Tzipora & Reuvain Pollock, Judy & Michael Poretsky, Elayne & Harold Rinn,  
Madeline & Samuel Raphael, Sheryle & Ted Spar, Marilyn Sprecher,  

Shirley & Marvin Weinstein, Bea Werden 
D’var Torah given by Karen Greene.  

WEEKDAY TIMES 
Earliest Davening: 6:13 am (Fri-Thurs)* ● Earliest Tallit/Tefillin: 6:40 am (Fri–Thurs)* 

Shacharit: 7:30 am—Main Sanctuary, 8:30 am—Beit Midrash 
Daf Yomi: following the 7:30 am Minyan—New Library 

Mishna Yomit: between the early Mincha & Ma’ariv  
Mincha/Ma’ariv: 5:20 pm / 6:30pm—Beit Midrash 

Plag (Sun-Thurs): 5:41-5:38 pm ● Shkiah: (Sun-Thurs): 6:53-6:49 pm  
Daven Mincha prior to: 6:49 pm 

Repeat Kriat Shema: after 7:29 pm*  
(*Latest of the variable times this week) 

 

Thank you to everyone who participated in 

our Simchat Torah Auction! A special thank 

you to Andy Katz, our auctioneer! Please 

redeem your pledge as soon as you can. 

https://www.torahohrboca.org/event/community-shabbat-dinner.html


LEARNING SPONSORSHIPS 

Day of Learning 

Carol and Josh Samborn 
in memory of Ralph Cheifetz’s brother, 

Rabbi Joshua Cheifetz  

10/16   Sharon and Fred Lisker 
in memory of her grandfather, 

Yaakov ben Yitzchak ה ‘ע  

10/17   Bea Werden  
in memory of her father-in-law, 
Shlomo ben Yitzchak HaLevi ע'ה 

10/17   Elayne and Harold Rinn  
in memory of her grandfather, 

Yitzchok Yehudah ben Meyer Zvi ע'ה 

10/18   Elayne and Harold Rinn 
in memory of her mother, 

Baila bat Yitzchok Yehudah ע'ה 

10/18   Silke Komin  
in memory of her father, 

Yaakov Yehosef ben Yerachmiel HaKohen ע'ה 

10/19   Lala and Sigi Bessler 
in memory of her mother, 
Breindel bat Yechiel ע'ה 

10/19   Rena and Allan Mosak 
in memory of her mother,  

Sarah Shoshana bat Yechezkel ה‘ע  

10/19   Kate and Saul Goldstein 
in memory of her mother, 
Rivka bat Shlomo Dov ע'ה 

10/20   Chuck and Shelley Orgel  
in memory of his sister, 

Zipora bat Nosson Natta ע'ה 

Year of Learning          $1,200 
Month of Learning         $250 
Week of Learning         $150 
Day of Learning          $50 

 

To sponsor learning, please pick up a form outside the Shul office or print it from our website. 
Return the form by TUESDAY, THE WEEK BEFORE the Learning or Dedication date. Days of Learning run from 

Shabbat through Friday. If you have a Day of Learning that falls on Thursday night/Friday, it will be in the Bulletin of 
the week before the yahrzeit. Contact the Shul office with any questions. 

Thank you to everyone who sponsors our Learning Programs! 

Year of Learning 

Friends of Mel Askotzky 
Moshe Zelig ben Mordechai ה‘ע  

Martin Lipman and family in memory of his wife, 
Malka Chana bat Pinchas ה‘ע  

Friends of Herb Jeremias 
ה‘צבי בן זאב ע  

Friends of Sam Colman 
ה‘שמואל בן יעקב ע  

Friends of Gideon Losinski 
ה‘מרדכי שלמה בן מאיר ע  

Bella and David Adler in memory of her father,  
Eliyahu ben Yosef HaCohen ה‘ע  

Those who were inspired by  
our Rebbetzin Emerita, Sheila Shapiro 

Sara Esther Malka bat Meshulam Yisaschar ה‘ע  

Gail and Leslie Kaplan 
in memory of their parents, 

Mushka Sprintze bat Yosef Chaim v’Chava ה‘ע  
Chanan ben Moshe Eliezer v’Chana ה‘ע  

Pesha bat Shmuel Yitzchok HaLevi v’Tziporah ה‘ע  
Isser ben Yoel Moshe HaCohen v’Chana ה‘ע  

Rexford Friends of Gladys Sherman 
Gutta bat Meir ה‘ע  

Michael Klein and friends of Judah Klein, 
ה‘יהודה צבי בן חיים ע  

Marcia Brauner in memory of her husband, 
HaRav Yerachmiel ben Shmuel ה‘ע  

Month of Learning 

Ronald and Susan Podolsky 
in memory of his father,  

Tzvi ben Pinchas ה‘ע  

Week of Learning 

Ari and Judy Cohen 
in memory of his mother, Fayge bat Yechiel ה‘ע  

and her mother, Hinda bat Moshe Zechariah HaLevi  ה ‘ע  

Michael and Sharon Glass 
in memory of his father, 

Yitzchak Zvi ben Yichael Michal ה‘ע  

Seudah Shlisheet this week is sponsored by Rabbi Benjamin and Barbara Yasgur in recognition of being 
honored with Chatan Torah; and in gratitude to Dr. Jack & Sheila Prince, sponsors of the honor   



REFUAH SHELAYMAH 

Walter Fried    Ze’ev ben Dinah 
David Heiblum   David Aryeh ben Tova 
Rabbi Joseph Kane  HaRav Yosef Nissim ben Sara 
Eugene Kowalsky  Yehuda ben Faiga Bayla 
Art Kraut     Eliezer Anshel ben Perl Gittel 
Charles Meyers   Meier ben Chava 
Norman Nissel   Nisan Zev ben Machla Miriam 
Jay Rosenfeld   Yehuda Baruch ben Golda 
Chazan Michael Schiffer Elimelech Zev ben Chaya Hudis 

Marvin Weinstein  Mordechai Ozer ben Faiga 
Reuven Eliyahu ben Shaindel Malka 
Elchanan Yisrael ben Devora Leah 
Aharon Dov ben Tiferet Chana 
Yaakov David ben Chana Adel  
Yaakov HaLevi ben Sora 
Tuvia Simcha ben Tzivia Brina 

Ohra Hahn    Ohra Miriam bat Sarah 
Susan Heiblum   Tzivia Brina bat Kayla Gisha 
Peshie Kasloff   Chana Pesha bat Chaya Sura 
Rivka Sicherman  Rivkah bat Sarah Leah 
Madelyn Stern   Menucha bat Chaya Basha 
Rachelle bat Chana 
Bracha Devorah bat Sarah Hena 
Kadimah Nechamah bat Chava 
Chaya Rivka bat Nechama 

MAZEL TOV 

Robin and Rabbi Zvi Karpel on the Bas Mitzvah of their granddaughter, Adira Feigenbaum in Efrat, Israel. 

Henry Katz on the engagement of his granddaughter, Rachel Reifer of Silver Spring, MD to Shmuel Schwartz of Toronto. 

Mel Grossman and Lala and Sigi Bessler on the engagement of his grandson, Yitzchak Grossman  
to their granddaughter, Minya Bessler. Parents are Sury and Tzvi Grossman and Feige and Lenny Bessler. 

Miriam and Mordechai Burr on the birth of a great-granddaughter, Adina Tesser.  
Parents are Sora Manya and Asher Tesser of Manchester, NJ. 

Andrea and David Dolny on the Bat Mitzvah of their granddaughter Rebecca Silver. Parents are Eliza and Scott Silver of Teaneck, NJ. 

 

HAKARAT HATOV 

We would like to express our sincere appreciation 
to Rabbi Zvi Karpel, our Gabbai, for coordinating 
the layning and davening during the Yom Tovim 
and his participation in several parts of davening, 
especially Kohelet.  All this made the davening 
for the Chagim so very pleasant and meaningful.  

Thank you to Sam Rogatinsky for all his help 
with the lulav and etrog project. 

Torah Ohr Sisterhood Membership 

Just a reminder to all of our annual Sisterhood 
members. Our membership year is September to 
September. If you have not yet paid your annual dues, 
please do so by bringing $36 to the Shul Office. We 
need YOUR support to continue our support of OUR 
Synagogue. 

—Laurie Kaufman and Helen Baker, 
Membership Chairs 


